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On Tuesday, May 19, participating 
Culver’s restaurants in Northern 

Wisconsin will donate 10% of sales to 
Never Forgotten Honor Flight.  

The mission: to fly WWII, Korean War 
and Vietnam Era veterans to see their 

memorials in Washington, DC.

Enjoy a delicious meal, benefit a great 
cause and feel good all over! 

Thank you for your support.
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